
EPS Book Week 2024

Book Week is only a few weeks away and we can’t wait to celebrate our love of

reading throughout the school with a range of exciting activities across the

week! Please see below a taste of the exciting competitions that we have

planned, as well as opportunities for pupils and parents to celebrate their

favourite stories in school and at home.

In school:

Day Event

Monday 4th - Thursday 7th March Story Carousel

Tuesday 5th March Year R-3 Drama Workshops

Year 4-6 Author Workshops

Wednesday 6th March Bedtime Stories in PJs

Thursday 7th March Dress Up Day

Friday 8th March Book Swap

Don’t forget our Mother’s Day Art Gallery will also be open at 1pm on Friday 8th March!

At home:

Event Date/Due by

Get Caught Reading Entries received by Wednesday 6th March

The Big Book Challenge! Entries received by Wednesday 6th March

Bedtime Stories

Come back into school and join us in pyjamas for a cosy bedtime

story in your classroom from 4.15-5.00pm on Wednesday 6th

March. Your teachers will be ready and waiting with a wonderful

story, hot chocolate and marshmallows - how exciting! Donation:

£2 per child at 4.15pm at the main gate.

The Big Book Challenge!

This year, the Big Book Challenge is asking children to produce or create

something to do with their favourite book. This could be in the form of a

book cover, a book review, a bookmark or just be as creative as you wish!

All entries must be received by Wednesday 6th March and the winners

will be announced on Friday 8th March.



Get Caught Reading!

Where’s the craziest place you have EVER read a book? Do you like to

read when you are out and about? Take a picture of yourself reading

somewhere unexpected for a chance to win a prize for being ‘caught

reading’! Email in your entry on or before Wednesday 6th March to

office@eastpeckhamprimary.org.uk

Dress Up Day

Dress up as a book character on Thursday 7th March! Prepare to

show off your marvellous costumes in our hall parade and enjoy

seeing members of your school community completely transformed!

Book Swap!

To end the week, children will be given the chance to swap a book

from home with a friend so if you have a book at home that you’ve

loved but are ready to pass on, please bring it into school on Friday

8th March and you’ll be able to swap it and take a ‘new to you’ book

home! This will be a permanent swap so the children will not be

getting their old book back!

We’ve kept a few surprises up our sleeves too and we know that everyone is going to have

an amazing week! Please contact Mrs Richardson if you have any questions.
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